
 

 

Board of Directors – Biographical Notes 

 

Pedro Moreira is Chairman of the Board of Directors at EGEAC (Empresa de Gestão de 
Equipamentos e Animação Cultural). 

A History graduate from Lisbon University’s Faculty of Letters, specialising in 
Palaeography and Diplomatic, he worked on the National Commission for the 
Commemoration of the Portuguese Discoveries/Presidency of the Council of Ministers. 
He was also Director of Cultural Development and Management at EGEAC, Director of 
Marketing and Visitor Attractions at Lismarketing/Turismo de Lisboa and Director of 
Operations at the Royal Treasury Museum at Palácio Nacional da Ajuda - Turismo de 
Lisboa. 

 

Susana Graça is a member of the Board of Directors at EGEAC (Empresa de Gestão de 
Equipamentos e Animação Cultural). 

With a degree in Economics from the Higher Institute of Economics and Management at 
the University of Lisbon and a Master’s and Doctorate in Philosophy from the Erasmus 
University Rotterdam, she was project manager of the European Media and Information 
Fund (EMIF) at the Calouste Gulbenkian Foundation (2021-2022) and Advisor for EEA 
Grants and Economic Relations at the Norwegian Embassy in Lisbon (2017-2021). She is 
Adjunct Professor of the Economics of Culture at Lisbon Theatre and Film School and 
has held managerial roles at the Directorate-General for Arts, the Regional Directorate 
of Culture for Lisbon and the Tagus Valley, the Institute of Cinema and Audiovisuals and 
the Portuguese Institute for the Performing Arts. 

 

Gonçalo Reis is a Non-Executive Member of the Board of Directors of Empresa de 
Gestão de Equipamentos e Animação Cultural (EGEAC).  

He studied Economics at the Universidade Católica Portuguesa between 1987 and 1992 
and completed an MBA at the University of Chicago in 1996. He has extensive 
management experience in both private and public companies and has held senior 
leadership positions in some of Portugal’s largest companies: CEO of RTP, CFO of 
Estradas de Portugal, and Vice-President of Havas Portugal. He is currently serving as 
the Chairman of the Board of Directors of Auto-Estradas Douro Litoral. 

 

EGEAC’s new governing bodies were elected at a public meeting of the city council on 
27 July, 2022, and took office on 8 August, 2022. On 17 January, 2024, Gonçalo Reis was 
appointed to replace Manuel Falcão as a Non-Executive Member. 


